CHRISTMAS CARD

Consider offering your greeting in the annual Christmas Card mailed to each parish home.
Your donation of $25 and form must be received by November 30, 2023 via mail to:
24 W. Preston Street., Baltimore, MD 21201

Make checks payable to: Greek Orthodox Cathedral of the Annunciation or online payment at
www.annunciationbaltimore.org - DONATE

Please let us know how you would like your name to appear:

NAME:

POINSETTIAS

Offering poinsettias in memory of in honor of our loved ones is a beautiful tradition.
Your donation of $25 each and form must be received by December 15, 2023,

Via mail to: 24 W. Preston Street, Baltimore, MD 21201

Make checks payable to: Greek Orthodox Cathedral of the Annunciation or online payment at
www.annunciationbaltimore.org — DONATE

Yes, | would like to donate Poinsettias at $25 each:

In memory of

In honor of

Donated by:




